AAF

Press Release

AAF Launches "How Has the Affordable Care Act Impacted You?" Survey

MARISOL GARIBAY | MARCH 23, 2015

To commemorate the 5th anniversary of the Affordable Care Act, the American Action Forum (@AAF) launched a questionnaire showing how the law has impacted individuals.

Among the questions in the survey are:

- Did you lose your health insurance last year because of the Affordable Care Act (ACA)?
- Has your tax bill increased under the Affordable Care Act (ACA)?
- Has your health insurance premium increased since the Affordable Care Act was signed into law?

AAF's Regulation Rodeo found that implementing the ACA has led to a regulatory tab of \$43 billion and more than 163 million paperwork burden hours.

View the questionnaire by clicking here.